
words along
waythe

June 2014

Kids love crazy, weird animals…the weirder the better. So we 
searched the globe for the most special, unique, rare, never-before-
seen animals we could find to help kids discover what Jesus one-of-
a-kind love means in their lives. 

Each day, kids participate in small groups, called Zoo Crews, and 
discover what Jesus’ endless love means in their lives! Not only 
will they experience wild Bible adventures but they’ll also watch 
for God in everyday life through something called God Sightings™. 
You and your kids will discover that God is active in our lives and 
that his fingerprints are everywhere!

Weird Animals is filled with unforgettable Bible-learning 
experiences kids will see, hear, touch, and even taste! All-new 
KidVid Cinema shares real stories of real kids who rely on Jesus’ 
love to face life’s challenges! Plus, team-building games, cool Bible 
songs, and tasty treats keep everyone on the move.

We are currently seeking DIY (Do-It-Yourself) decorators to make 
giant tissue paper flowers and to cut up fun noodles. Directions and 
supplies will be provided. Email me at andrea@midwaybc.net if 
you can help.

We will be setting up on Saturday, June 7, beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
If you would be willing to commit to come out and help us with 
one job (e.g. hanging posters in the hallway or hanging vines in a 
preschool classroom), please email me at andrea@midwaybc.net so 
we can figure out which job best suits your skills and availability.

Pre-register now, and make tracks to Weird Animals VBS! The cost 
is free. To join this zoo crew―follow the link to register to be a part 
of Weird Animals VBS! Remember to invite friends and neighbors 
to be a part! 

https://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/midwaybc.
http://www.midwaybc.net/weird-animals-vbs-2/

On May 12, 2014 the Ordination Council met and approved Evan 
Rowe for ordination to the gospel ministry.  Participating in the 
council were Dr. Dwight Moody, Moderator, Cody Davidson, 
Secretary, Chad 
Acklin, Journey-A 
Community of 
Grace, Prospect, 
KY, Dr. Robert 
Browning, 1st 
Baptist Church, 
Frankfort, KY, 
Steve Hadden, 
Midway Baptist 
Church, Midway, 
KY, Allen Redditt, 
Georgetown Baptist, Georgetown, KY, and MBC Deacons

Letha Drury, Kaye Hall, Darin Hensley, Paul Simmons,  and Ron 
Wyatt.  A service of ordination was held for Evan on May 18, 2014.

 Use our Kroger Gift Cards to pay down our building loan

We have preloaded Kroger fundraising gift card available for 
$5.00.  Cards are available in the church office or on Sunday by 
seeing Letha Drury in the sound booth. You can use your card at 
all Kroger stores for groceries, gas and prescriptions.  When cards 
are recharged at the store, MBC earns a 4% rebate from Kroger. 
Please don’t throw away cards after the value is depleted, just keep 
continually recharging (or add value to) your card each time they 
go to Kroger.  Gift Cards may be recharged in any amount up to 
$500.  Gift Services will have a check cut for 4% of ALL recharges 
over $5000, which will be at least 200. IMPORTANT NOTE: It is 
important to keep activity on gift cards for organizations to earn 
their rebate. A gift card with a zero balance for 90 days will be 
voided out of the system. Kroger makes it very convenient for 
you to recharge their card. Gift cards may be recharged at ANY 
REGISTER and used immediately.  If you recharge at the customer 
service desk you will have to wait up to five minutes for the funds 
to become available.

We are seeing lots of activity with our Kroger gift card program, 
we have received checks the past two months and need to keep 
growing this program. With your help we can continue to make 
additional monthly payments to the principle on our building loan.

Dates: June 08, 2014 - June 11, 2014 
Time: 6:00pm - 8:30 pm 

Location: 121 S Winter Street, Midway
Registration Deadline: June 11, 2014 
Contact Information: 859-846-4514 



“One of the great joys of being a pastor is found in the recent testimony of Maddy Campbell, read just before her baptism! I join Maddy 
in thanking you for what you do here at MBC!!! It makes an eternal difference!! Enjoy…”

 

“Also, I wanted to share another prayer that was prayed by 
Donna Forman at a recent Building Utilization Committee 
meeting.”

Lord God, Creator of the universe, Loving Father,

Thank you for all you have done to give meaningful life to 
all who worship you in this place. Thank you for loving us 
and speaking to us. We love you Lord. You are awesome in this place! Your hand of leadership in the past is evident in the blessings we 
enjoy today. Thank You for the energies of all who came before us, who laid foundation for us.

Please help us continue to build for You here. Please be with us now in this project. Please help us evaluate what should be done with 
Your physical property here, so we can serve Your spiritual and physical purposes. Lord God we come from different places to this place, 
but we all bring our abilities, talents, and offer them to You. One thing we do have in common is our desire to serve ‘You’ in this place. 
Please help us, Lord, by speaking to us and helping us find enthusiastic consensus of Your vision for Midway Baptist Church’s physical 
property.

Please Lord, we ask that You sit at the head of the table and lead our thoughts and ideas. Please help us to do Your will. In your Son’s 
name we pray. 

Thank you Lord.

	 Pastor’s 
	 Piece
	 Steve Hadden

SUNDAY SCHOOL – COME GROW WITH US!
Every Sunday, Sunday school provides the opportunity 
for you to grow and learn with others. Sunday school 
classes are set up for you to feel comfortable and chal-
lenged. You can share your burdens and support others 
during their hard times. It’s also a fun place to get together 
with genuine people who desire to pursue Christ. Also, 
this is a place to draw deeper and close to God and others. 
Come grow with us!

Looking Ahead…….Sunday School Promotion Sunday 
will be August 3rd. 

Sunday School Breakfast Fellowship
Sunday School breakfast will be taking a break for sum-
mer. The last week for our volunteers serving was May 
25th.

Teachers’ Meeting
Sunday School Teacher’s Meeting will be September 14th 
following the second service.

Su n d a y  Sc h o o l

Questions God Asks Us 

Special Summer Sunday School Study
May 25th – July 27th 

Starting Memorial Day weekend and ending in July, the 
Couples I, Couples II, Women and Adults II class will be 
having a combined 10-week Sunday school class for the 
summer. This special study will be based on the book, 
“Questions God Asks Us”. This study focuses on 5 questions 
from the Old Testament and 5 questions from the New 
Testament that God asks. Each week is self-contained, so 
don’t people who participate do not have to be worried 
about missing various questions throughout the summer. 
The “Questions God Asks Us” is a spiritually forming way 
of exploring scripture passages and how they are applicable 
to our current situations. This class will meet in room 108 in 
the Ministry Center (regular Adults II class). If you have any 
questions, please see Cody, Dave McCoun or Paulette Akers. 



5th Annual 
Midway Master Chef and Dessert Auction  

To Benefit the Haiti Mission Trip
June 4th

On June 4th, we will have our annual Midway Master Chef and Dessert Auc-
tion. The grill-off teams of two cooks will begin early in the afternoon, but the 
feast will start at 6:00 in the Ministry Center. Drinks and meat are provided and 
prepared by the competitors; we are asking everyone to bring a side dish. Mike 
Taylor will be our auctioneer for the dessert auction as well as for a certificate for 
dinner for two at Ramsey’s. 

We are also asking participants to prepare and enter their favorite homemade 
dessert for an auction. The winners of the grill-off will be determined by a team 
of judges.

All donations will go toward: The Lord’s Kitchen at Grace Village (Haiti Mission 
Team)  The Lord’s Kitchen serves over 2,000 adults and children everyday (be-
tween 500-600 children 5 days a week).

http://www.graceintl.org/pages.asp?pageid=113726

Suggested donation: $10/person. We are currently looking for master chef teams. 
If you are interested, please let Cody know.

Midway Master Che f and 
Dessert Auction

Potluck, Ice Cream & Face Painting
June 25th 

On June 25th, we will have our annual MBC Cornhole Tournament. At 6:00, we will 
begin with our Wednesday night meal. The church will provide the meat and drinks; 
we are asking everyone to bring a side dish and/or dessert. There will also be face 
painting and ice cream! If you are interested in participating in the tournament, please 
sign up at the meal. The tournament will begin at 6:45.  

The tournament will consistent of a best two out of three first round, and then the fol-
lowing rounds, which will depend on the number of teams, will be single elimination. 
This will insure that every team will play at least three games. After the first rounds, 
there should be empty Cornhole boards for eliminated teams for non-competitive 
fun. The tournament will conclude with the Championship game!

In the event of rain: we will have the meal in the Ministry Center followed by the 
“Children’s Movie and Parent Game Night.” 

If you have a Cornhole set (or know someone who does), please bring it. We will 
need all the sets we can get! If you have any questions, please see Cody Davidson.  
We are still looking for someone to grill the hotdogs and hamburgers for this event. If 
you are willing to volunteer to do this, please contact Cody – cody@midwaybc.net.

Cornhole Tournament and Cook-out

Celebrate!
Birthdays and Anniversaries

June 2014
1	 James Noel, Libby Warfield
	 Roy & Alene McClain ♥
	 Grady & Ola Moore ♥
2	 Erin Endicott
5	 Connor Akers
6	 Jameson Harris
7	 Zachary Logan
8	 Ira McLean, Kristy Royalty
	 Lanette Morgan
	 Patsy Puckett ♥
	 Evan & Kelly Rowe ♥
	 Frank & Michelle Standafer ♥
11	 Alethea Price
	 Les and Cindy Brown ♥
	 David and Tressie Hird ♥
12	 Lisa Dartt
	 Louis & Jo Wash ♥
13	 Angela Dobson, 
	 Ellie Grace Baker
	 Barry & Michelle Lee ♥
15	 Mr & Mrs William Mitchell Sr ♥
16	 Mary Holly LeCompte
17	 Billy Gilkison, Jessica Linville
18	 Buan & Melissa Smith ♥
19	 Cody Doan
20	 Alice Dotson, Kacy Rowe
	 Megan Price
	 Kevin and Lori Alexander ♥
	 Mr & Mrs Sam Fisher ♥
	 David and Sarah McCoun ♥
21	 Ron Wyatt 
	 Mr & Mrs Jerald Wash ♥
22	 June Baker, Lottie Boyd
	 Paulette Akers
23	 MeiLi Caldwell
24	 Steve and Cookie Eaves ♥
25	 Cara Endicott
	 Jay Akers
	 Sandy Jones
27	 Grady Moore 
	 Dan and Ann Elkin ♥
	 Bill & Jeanne Evans ♥
	 John and Kaye Hall ♥
28	 Clark Bugg
29	 Eddie Davis 
	 Malcolm & Marcia Endicott ♥
	 Paul & Angela Simmons ♥
		  ♥ denotes anniversary



Hotdogs, Hamburgers and Slushies
August 3rd at Midway Softball Field 

On August 3rd, come out to the Midway softball field and en-
joy some “fun in the sun” and good ole home run hitting. The 
church will provide the meat and drinks; we are asking every-
one to bring a side dish and/or dessert. We will begin eating 
hamburgers and hotdogs at 6:00. We will have our home run 
derby starting around 6:45. Don’t forget to bring a lawn chairs 
or blankets for your family. 

Everyone is welcome to enter the Home Run Derby. The Derby 
will consist of two rounds. Everyone will participate in the first 
round. Each batter will get 10 swings. The batter is awarded 1 
point for every homerun. When you are not batting other par-
ticipants will play in the outfield to catch and return the balls 
as they are hit. After the first round, the top three hitters will 
compete in a second round for the championship. Good Luck!!  

In the event of rain: we will have the meal in the Ministry 
Center followed by the “Children’s Movie and Parent Game 
Night.” 

Thank you to Sam Conder and Paul Simmons for grilling the 
hot dogs and hamburgers! We invite all ages to come out and be 
a part of this special time of food, fun and fellowship. For more 
information, please contact Cody Davidson

Wednesday night fellowship meal and children, youth and adult 
small groups ended on May 21st. “Regular” Wednesday night 
activities are scheduled to start back on August 20th. If you are 
interested in leading a small group this fall, please contact Cody 
– cody@midwaybc.net

Did you know 54% of Christians read the Bible once a week 
or less? Starting in 2014, Midway Baptist will join with eight 
other churches in Woodford County to experience “Hearing by 
Faith”. Hearing by faith is an ecumenical effort lead by St. An-
drews Anglican church to have every person hear the Bible in 
2014. There are information cards on the table outside the sanc-
tuary for anyone who is interested to participate and commit to 
this important discipline. The web address for a short YouTube 
video about “Daily Audio Bible” is:   http://www.youtube.com/
watch/?v=NFm6HekWu7Y

Habitat for Humanity is building on Winter Street. June 21 and 
June 23 through 27 is the blitz. Consider leaning a hand. See 
Joy Arnold if you are interested or have any questions. Prelim-
inary plans to host a snack and a meal for the workers one day 
during blitz week are being made. See Iraline Craig if you have 
interest in volunteering.

Location: 218 N Winter Street • Midway, KY

Date: June 21st start, Sundays off
Time: 8am-4pm, maybe later

Water provided, bring a hammer or drill if you can.
Volunteers 16-18 must be directly supervised by a parent/

guardian. No one under 16 permitted on the build site.

Contact Woodford Co. Habitat for Humanity, 859-333-0440 

Home Run Derby 

Wednesday Night 
Groups

Hearing By Faith - 
Daily Audio Bible

Local Mission Project

Summer Supper Clubs are a great way to purposefully sched-
ule time to relax and make new church friends. How does it 
work? Any person/family who wants to participant simply 
signs up on the Summer Supper Sheet on the bulletin board. 
May 25th is the last Sunday to sign-up. Then, everyone who 
signs up will be put into a group with two other persons/fam-
ilies, which constitutes a summer supper club. The summer 
supper clubs will meet once a month for June, July and Au-
gust; each time at a different person/family’s home to share a 
meal. The times and which home to eat at is determine by the 
summer supper members. If you have any questions, please 
see Cody.

Summer Supper Clubs

Save the Date!
M-Fuge Youth Camp - June 30-July 5

Commissioning Service - June 29

Feed the Hungry – June 30
Men’s Retreat – August 22-23

Father’s Day
June 15

Please join us at Midway Baptist Church 
as we recognize our men.

(Every man present will receive a gift!)



Choir Notes
During the summer months, the choir will not be having 
regular practices. Instead, we will be forming small 
groups (quartets, sextets, trios, etc.) to do specials for both 
services. If you have an interest in being part of one of these 
combinations, please let Jeanne Evans or Evan Rowe know. 
In September, we will plan to resume regular practices with 
Christmas in mind. More information will be forthcoming 
related to that in later correspondence (bulletin, newsletters) so 
be watching for that. Have a great and safe summer!

Women on Mission 

Save the date and plan to attend the next meeting of WMU 
on June 3 at 10 a.m. at the church. We do not discriminate so 
if you are a male, we would love to have you join us as well. 
Also mark your CALENDAR for June 30, when we again 
FEED THE HUNGRY in Lexington. Also reserve July 1, 
and plan to join us for our annual “Dining OUT” meeting at 
Ricardo’s in Versailles at 6:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome!

Haiti Mission Team
The Haiti Mission Team would like to thank everyone for 
all of their support. We appreciate your donations, your time 
and your prayers.  We ask that you continue to pray for our 
mission. We arrive in Haiti on June 13 and return home on 
June 22. We look forward to sharing our experience with the 
congregation when we return. 

Congratulations to:

Our 2014 High School Graduates: Jenna Atwood, Amanda 
Elkin and Kayla Logan. Our best wishes to each!

Jean Sharon, who was selected to be in Midway’s “Hall 
of Fame”.

The Annual 
Carolyn Logan Memorial 

Fish Fry 
Hosted by the Logan 
Family and Friends 

 
Midway Baptist Church, 

Sunday, June 22nd 
at 12:15 p.m.

 
Menu: Fried Fish, French Fries, Hushpuppies, Cole 
Slaw and Desserts. To-Go Boxes will be available
Any and All donations gladly accepted. Proceeds 
will support the American Cancer Society 

Kid’s Catch Up Corner

Here’s your chance to “catch up” on what’s 
happening with the children of MBC!

Current Events
Sunday School:
Sundays at 9:45 – Group Publishing’s FaithWeaver 
Sunday School curriculum is used in conjunction 
with the KidsOwn Worship Children’s Worship 
curriculum so that children who attend Sunday 
School will have the opportunity for the Bible point 
they just learned to be reinforced when they come 
to Children’s Worship.

Children’s Worship:
Sundays during 10:45 Worship with Andrea and 
Kayla and at 8:30 with Kayla

Mark your calendars for:
Weird Animals Vacation Bible School: 
Sunday, June 8 through Wednesday, June 11 from 
6-8:30. 

As you can see, we have many exciting learning, 
worship, and fellowship opportunities in the months 
ahead.

Please contact me at andrea@midwaybc.net for 
more information about any of the events above.
Andrea.

PASSPORTkids! Camp
JULY 19-22

Crossville, TN
(Commissioning Service – July 13)

PASSPORTkids! is a children’s summer camp 
where every element is integrated to provide 
an active faith-building experience for 3rd-6th 
graders. Bible studies, Devotions and Worship are 
designed to help children discover God’s love and 
practice being followers of Jesus. Then we mix in 
a healthy dose of that one ingredient that holds the 
rest together and keeps kids coming back year after 
year… FUN!



Midway Baptist Church
121 S. Winter Street
PO Box 352
Midway KY 40347

Return Service Requested

Midway Baptist Church
  “pointing the world to Christ 
                 through love and service …”

Regular Sunday Schedule:
	   8:30 a.m.		  Worship (traditional)
	   9:45 a.m.		  Sunday School
	 10:45 a.m.		  Worship (contemporary)
	   5:00 a.m. 		  Bible Study, youth activities

	  
Contact us at:
Midway Baptist Church
121 S. Winter Street
PO Box 352 
Midway, KY 40347
www.midwaybc.net
office@midwaybc.net
859-846-4514	

(Midway Baptist Church sends out a weekly email every Monday afternoon. If you would like to receive this 
email, please contact the church office (office@midwaybc.net ) and give us your email address.)


